
From: Jochen Meissner
To: Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards
Cc: Francoise Meissner; Firoze Katrak; Nancy Bulkley
Subject: Wooden Nutmeg Condominium
Date: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 12:58:50 PM

Dear Karen and Michael,

as you know we live at 571 Bay Road, next to the Wooden Nutmeg
Condominium.  Our neighbors have kept us updated on their efforts to
simplify their complicated lot situation and we support Wooden Nutmeg
Condominium's variance request with the ZBA, as well as its LLR request
with the PB.

Regards,

Jochen Meissner
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